Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
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Administrative Rules for Preservation of Electric, Gas, and Steam Utilities
Rule Set 2019-137 LR
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Wednesday, March 24, 2021
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The Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs will hold a public hearing to receive public
comments on proposed changes to the Preservation of Electric, Gas, and Steam Utilities rule set.

The current rules are more than 30 years old and do not include provisions for modern virtual and
computer storage of records. The rule changes are intended to modernize rules for retention of records
for electric, gas, and steam utilities to include modern virtual and computer storage of records as
opposed to brick and mortar storage.

By authority conferred on the Public Service Commission by section 5 of 1919 PA 419 and Section 4 of
1939 PA 3. These rules will take effect Immediately after filing with the Secretary of State. The rules are
published on the Michigan Government web site at http://www.michigan.gov/moahr and in the Michigan
Register in the 3/15/2021 issue. Copies of the draft rules may also be obtained by mail or electronic
transmission at the following address:

Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
Public Service Commission

Executive Secretary, Michigan Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 30221, Lansing MI 48909
Email: mpscedockets@michigan.gov

Comments on the rules may be made in person at the hearing or by mail or electronic mail until 4/7/2021
at 05:00PM.

The public hearing will be conducted in compliance with the 1990 Americans with Disabilities Act, in
accessible buildings with handicap parking available. Anyone needing assistance to take part in the
hearings due to disability may call 517-284-8090 to make arrangements.



